
ANNOUNCEMENTS DECEMBER 1, 2014 

 

Last Saturday in Saint John the Carleton North Swim Team 

participated in the South-West Regionals. Qualifying for 

Provincials were our Senior Boys in the 200 Meter Medley 

Relay and also in the 200 Freestyle Relay. The girls qualified 

for the 200 Freestyle Relay. Notable were the performances 

of our first year Jr. Girls. who had great times competing 

against the likes of Fredericton High and Leo Hayes.  

  

 

Our Crabbe Lumber Lady Stars Hockey team had a 

successful tournament in Quispamsis over the 

weekend.  The girls played great against some very tough 

opponents.  The girls defeated Mathieu-Martin 4-0 in the 

quarter-final with an outstanding defensive effort 

and goaltending. to advance to the semi-finals where they 

lost 2-1 to the defending AAA provincial champions. 

Choir will be practicing Wednesday, Dec. 3rd from 5:00-

6:00pm, and on Thursday, Dec. 4th from 3:45-5:15pm. If you 

are unable to attend please tell Mrs. McKinley. 

 

 

 

 

The Carleton North JV Girls won the 2014 Southern Victoria 

Junior Valhalla Basketball Tournament on the weekend.   



The girls had a solid weekend, winning all of their four 

games; defeating Southern Victoria, Fundy, Miramichi 

Valley, and Woodstock. 

 

The CNHS JV Boys Stars came out on top in their 5
th

 Annual 

JV Boys Carleton County Classic defeating the Leo Hayes 

Lions in the Final 82 – 75  

Special thanks to all the volunteers, minor officials and 

parents who made this tournament a great success. 

 

 

There is ISCF (Inter Scholastic Christian Fellowship) 

Wednesday at noon, as usual, and we're looking for some 

volunteers to come along and help with a possible skit for 

the variety show. Come along. 

  

Biology 122 students (Mr. Davis' class) that missed the 

Nervous System Test on Friday should go to his room to 

write it during AP today. If needed, you can finish it up 

during noon as well. 

  

All students that signed up for the variety show should 

check in with Mr. Davis about appointments to 'audition' or 

verify what you're doing.  If you do not do this, you risk being 

eliminated from the show. 

 

 

Today is World AIDS Day! It is an opportunity for people 

worldwide to unite in the fight against HIV, show their 

support for people living with HIV and to commemorate the 

more than 35 million people who have died from the virus 

(one of the most destructive pandemics in world history). 



Globally an estimated 34 million people currently have HIV. 

Today, many scientific advances have been made in HIV 

treatment, there are laws to protect people living with HIV 

and we understand so much more about the condition. But 

despite this, many people do not know the facts about how 

to protect themselves and others from HIV, and stigma and 

discrimination remain a reality for many people living with 

HIV. World AIDS Day is important as it reminds us all that 

HIV has not gone away – there is still a vital need to raise 

money, increase awareness, fight prejudice and improve 

education. 

  

 


